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24th March 2021 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 

Summer Term After School Clubs 
 

We are pleased to inform you that we now feel that we are in a position to begin offering after school clubs in the Summer 

Term. These will commence from Monday 26th April and will run until the end of this half term, Friday 28th May.  
 

Clubs will only run as year group bubbles so children are not mixing with any child outside of their school bubble. 
 

The purpose of our clubs is to offer children the opportunity to engage in activities of interest and develop their skills. 

Below is an overview of the clubs we intend to offer in the Summer Term. 
 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Year 3 
Multi Skills 

End time: 4.15pm 
 

              Year 6                          Reception 
           Multi Skills               Helicopter Stories 
      End time: 4.15pm          End time: 4.00pm 

 

              Year 6                               Year 2 
        Gardening Club                    Art Club 
      End time: 4.15pm           End time: 4.15pm 
 

Year 4 
Multi Skills 
End time: 
4.15pm 

Year 5 
Multi Skills 

End time: 4.15pm 
 

Year 1 
Relax Kids Club 

End time 4.15pm 

 

If your child would like to join a club during the Summer 1 Term, please email your year group email address by Monday 
29th March. Within the email please provide the following information: 
 

 Child’s Name: __________ 

 Name of Club: __________ 

 Emergency Contact number for during the club: __________ 
 

 I confirm that my child will be collected from the club    
Name &relationship of person collecting:  __________   Child’s password: __________ 

 

Or (Y6 parents only) 
 

 I have completed the Y6 walking home agreement and will not be collecting my child from the club.  
 

(Reception: ph.receptionhomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk, Y1: ph.y1homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk, Y2: ph.y2homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk, Y3: 

ph.y3homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk, Y4: ph.y4homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk, Y5: ph.y5homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk, Y6: 

ph.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk). 

 

Due to limited spaces, places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. If your child does not manage to secure a 

place for a club, they will be offered first refusal for the Summer 2 Term (although this may not be for the same club). 

Collection points at the end of a club will be from your child’s usual exit point.  
 

As a good will gesture and due to the uncertainty of the current climate and risk of school bubbles bursting involving year 

group closures, we have made the decision to not charge for any clubs for the rest of this academic year. Charges will apply 

again from the start of next academic year.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher  
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